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City Crews Look to Start River Rd Project
Atchison City Commissioners will look to approve renovations to River Road along the Atchison
Riverfront.

Public Works Director Gary Heer will seek approval of the up to 50 thousand dollar haydite and
chip and seal project Monday afternoon at 4:30 at Atchison City Hall.

The Commission will also look to approve architectural services for the Atchison Heritage
Conference Center.

They will also hear the results of the Harper and Arrowhead Drive intersection study.
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